
	
	
	
	
	
	
July	2.	2020	
	
	
Dear	BCSC	Scholarship	Recipient:	
	
The	Baraboo	Community	Scholarship	Corporation	takes	your	health	seriously.		If	you	have	concerns	about	the	
COVID-19	virus	and	choose	to	defer	your	schooling,	BCSC	will	hold	your	scholarship	for	up	to	one	year.		Deferred	
funds	must	be	claimed	before	the	end	of	the	2021-22	school	year.	
	
You	must	inform	us	in	writing	to	take	advantage	of	this	reimbursement	deferral.		To	notify	BCSE,	complete	the	
form	below	and	return	it	to:	

	
BCSC	
P.O.	Box	380	
Baraboo,	WI		53913	

	
If	you	have	questions	please	email	BCSC	at:		barabooscholarships@gmail.com.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
BCSC	Board	of	Directors	
	
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I	wish	to	defer	my	BCSC	scholarship	for	up	to	one	year	due	to	COVID-19	concerns.	
	
Signature___________________________________________________															Date_______________________	
	
Name	(please	spell)_____________________________________________________________________________	
	
Name	of	Scholarship____________________________________________________________________________	
	
Email________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Phone_______________________________________________________________________________________	
	
	
	

Return	to:		BCSC,	P.O.	Box	380,	Baraboo,	WI		53913	


